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                                                                              April 1st, 2020 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As recently mandated by the Governor of California, Delta Fremont will be extending the Operations 

closure of our facility through 5/03/2020. 

We will be requesting “precise” demand planning within the next few days to support “essential” 

required shipments for your customers so we can work with our Logistics and Warehouse operations to 

ensure we are able to deliver product during our allowed scaled back warehouse operations during this 

time.  

 Drop Ship Restrictions: Freight Forwarder/Air Requests:  International flights have decreased 
from China and medical supply related product are being prioritized so at this time and if 
requested we will follow-up and cannot guarantee consolidated Air lead times or freight 
forwarder requests.  

 

 Standard Consolidated Air Quote Requests: Requests for Air freight will be subject to an 
increase in cost/lb. 

 

Updates will be provided should there be any changes to our extended mandate and we ask that all 

applicable employees within your organization are made aware of this. 

 

Best regards, 

 

__________________________ 

Alex Lee 

Vice President/FMBG 

 

                                                        


